August 14, 2014

A Work Session meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, IL, was held on Thursday, August 14, 2014, in the Village Board Room. Village President Matt Bernius called the meeting to order at 6:00pm. Roll call was answered by Trustees Terry Clark, Larry Miller, JD Kuhns, Dave Tiffan, and James Aikman. Trustee Karen Good was absent.

President Bernius reviewed previous discussions about a new building for Public Works employees. J. Kuhns distributed a quote from Graber Buildings. Aerial maps were looked at and the placement of the building was discussed. A topographical map will be done soon which will assist in the placement of the building. The size of the building, the use of local contractors, and financing was discussed.

J. Kuhns made a motion to enter Executive Session to review applications for the Public Works Supervisor (5 ILCS 120/2(c)(1)) the employment, compensation, discipline, performance, or dismissal of specific employees of the public body; and discussion on residency requirements for Village employees (5 ILCS 120/2(c)(2)), collective negotiating matters between the public body and its employees or their representatives. L. Miller seconded. All Trustees voted YEA.

President Bernius re-opened the meeting. Trustees present were T. Clark, L. Miller, J. Kuhns, D. Tiffan, and J. Aikman.

Adjourn

President Bernius adjourned the meeting at 7:51pm.

Village President

ATTEST_

Village Clerk

DATE September 20